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I would like to register my objection to the development of 1400 new houses on Brookland farm 
Land in Whitstable. 
Loss of prime agriciultural land at this time in our history is reckless!  All farm land is crucial for us 
to help feed the nation. Our environment is precious as are the wildlife that live on that land.   
I live in Clover Rise, and often walk along to see what crops are growing on the farm.  In 
Lockdown I went there nearly every day and the interesting fields and birds kept me sane. 
On a more practical side this development will cause more traffic, noise, demands on medical 
services and also bus services which are pretty sparse now. One an hour if you are lucky! 
Water demands  and sewage output will also vastly increase causing even more problems for the 
local Water services.  They will have to discharge even more sewage into the sea! 
It would not be so bad, if these houses were being built for local young families or to get poorer 
families out of awful private renting market or off the Council list.  No, it will be evn more executive 
housing.  No doubt a big money spinner for somebody. 
I object to this development and would like you to register my objection. 
 
Christine Smith 
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